From: Dan Doyle

To: Tim Carroll
Subject: Tuesday BOS - Island engineer
Date: Friday, December 11, 2020 3:59:21 PM

MVC would like to offer Chilmark the opportunity to participate in the island transportation engineer program for FY
22. MVC staff would manage the engineer to provide the engineer with comprehensive resources on town identified
projects so as to limit the number of hours needed from the engineering firm. Funds can be used for design work,
technical memos, traffic improvement modeling, or graphic design to simulate infrastructure improvements. This is an
extension of the Community Compact grant award where the firm proved their versatility and understanding of the local
island context in the deliverables they provided. Towns now have the option to engage the resource again through a flat
cost arraignment of $15,000 per town.

Dan
Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Tim Carroll <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov>
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 12:36:00 PM

To: Dan Doyle

Subject: RE: Bike / Ped demand Up Island

Topic: Chilmark Planning Board
Date: Sep 14, 2020 04:01 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Meeting Recording:
h ://zoom.us/r har MkMyxkM WN7KwwkPFJpDhZDfd9BBddKFfstQrAINGyH 5ZF 201Ur336.71 ZvkRrwhBV.

From: Dan Doyle <ddoyle@mvcommission.org>

Sent: Friday, September 25,2020 12:10 PM

To: Tim Carroll <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov>
Subject: RE: Bike / Ped demand Up Island

Hi Tim,
Just following up on this, below... thanks if you're able to assist
Dan

Dan Doyle, Special Projects Planner
Martha’s Vineyard Commission

P.O. Box 1447

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Mobile: 917-599-7502

Fax: 508-693-7894

Email: doyle@mvcommission.org

From: Jennifer Christy <townclerk@chilmarkma.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:33 PM
To: Dan Doyle <ddoyle @mvcommission.org>

Cc: Tim Carroll <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov>

Subject: RE: Bike / Ped demand Up Island

Hi Dan,

I have cc’d Tim Carroll on this email so that possibly he may help you with this.

| have had very bad luck in accessing recordings from ZOOM.

Tim, could you help with this? Thanks!
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Best,

Jennifer

Jennifer Christy
Administrative Assistant to the Chilmark Planning Board, Human Resource Board of Chilmark, and the Chilmark Cemetery Commissioners

Chilmark Town Hall
401 Middle Road
P.0.Box 119
Chilmark, MA 02535

Tel: 508-645-2107
Fax: 508-645-2110
Email: jchristy@chilmarkma.gov

www.chilmarkma.gov

From: Dan Doyle [mailto:ddoyle@mvcommission.org]
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:00 PM

To: Jennifer Christy <townclerk@chilmarkma.gov>
Subject: RE: Bike / Ped demand Up Island

HI Jen

Any chance there’s a link (or Invite to a DROPBOX) to the Zoom session, where | could rewatch some of the remarks made by
those in attendance at the meeting? | took notes, but would like another view, if possible.

Thanks
Dan

Dan Doyle, Special Projects Planner
Martha’s Vineyard Commission

P.O. Box 1447

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Mobile: 917-599-7502

Fax: 508-693-7894

Email: doyle@mvcommission.org

From: Dan Doyle
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:52 PM
To: 'Jennifer Christy' <townclerk@chilmarkma.gov>

Cc: jrv3@comcast.net
Subject: RE: Bike / Ped demand Up Island

You bet —here they are.
Dan

Dan Doyle, Special Projects Planner
Martha’s Vineyard Commission

P.O. Box 1447

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Mobile: 917-599-7502

Fax: 508-693-7894
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Email: doyle@mvcommission.org

From: Jennifer Christy <townclerk@chilmarkma.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:28 PM
To: Dan Doyle <ddoyle @mvcommission.org>

Cc: jrv3@comcast.net
Subject: RE: Bike / Ped demand Up Island

Thank you, Dan and Jim, for a very informative presentation!

I am wondering if you may be able to send to me the Powerpoint that you presented at the meeting and a pdf of the letter to
homeowners? These materials will be helpful to the Board members when they have a chance to take a second look at the
concept.

Thanks again!
Jennifer

Jennifer Christy
Administrative Assistant to the Chilmark Planning Board, Human Resource Board of Chilmark, and the Chilmark Cemetery Commissioners

Chilmark Town Hall
401 Middle Road
P.O. Box 119
Chilmark, MA 02535

Tel: 508-645-2107
Fax: 508-645-2110

Email: jchristy@chilmarkma.gov

www.chilmarkma.gov

From: Dan Doyle [mailto:ddoyle@mvcommission.org]
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 1:45 PM

To: Jennifer Christy <townclerk@chilmarkma.gov>
Cc: Jim Vercruysse <Jrv3@comcast.net>

Subject: Bike / Ped demand Up Island

HiJen

Thanks again for making time for Jim and | to present at this past Monday’s Planning Board meeting. | shared some numbers
later in the conversation of bike/ped snapshot counts along North Road. | wanted to round those out with a more formal 1
hour survey along Middle Road this summer, in hopes you could pass these figures along to your Board members. More
extensive counts up ahead will be valuable in better justifying bike/ped demand, but these two counts below are revealing
nonetheless:

Date: Saturday, September 5t 10:30-11:30 AM (Labor Day weekend) — 19 cyclists / 5 pedestrians
Site: Tea Lane Farm

Date: Thursday, August ZOth, 2020 5:20-5:32 PM — 14 cyclists / 3 pedestrians
Site:  full car ride along North Rd (State Rd intersection to Basin Rd)

Thank you Jen; we will keep you posted on progress to conceptualize a more tangible proposal that also seeks to address some
of the crown, canopy, and screening concerns raised at Monday’s meeting. Ultimately, we seek for our island roads to reflect
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the many values of our community —and will work hard to ensure they coexist whenever possible.
Dan

Dan Doyle, Special Projects Planner
Martha’s Vineyard Commission

P.O. Box 1447

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Mobile: 917-599-7502

Fax: 508-693-7894

Email: doyle@mvcommission.org
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